Subject: Re: CDIO Papers in Question

From: Maria T. Zuber (zuber@MIT.EDU)

To: retractions@littleofficeofintegrity.org;

Cc: mtz@mit.edu; placido@mit.edu;

Date: Tuesday, December 17, 2013 4:21:15 PM

## Dear Dr. Shikhanzadeh--

Thank you for your email. We have reviewed your concerns and are in the process of communicating with the leadership of CDIO. Although MIT hosted the CDIO Conferences in 2006 and 2007 and had been maintaining the CDIO website, another CDIO partner, Chalmers University of Technology, Gothenburg, Sweden, recently assumed that responsibility. Unfortunately, this has delayed our ability to complete the process. We expect to conclude this matter shortly. I will write again at that time. Sincerely—Maria Zuber

## Maria T. Zuber

Vice President for Research E.A. Griswold Professor of Geophysics Massachusetts Institute of Technology 77 Massachusetts Avenue, 3-234 Cambridge, MA 02139-4307 Phone: 617.253.3206

http://orgchart.mit.edu/vice-president-research

## Research Office:

Department of Earth, Atmospheric and Planetary Sciences Massachusetts Institute of Technology 77 Massachusetts Avenue, 54-518 Cambridge, MA 02139-4307 Phone: 617.253.6397 http://www-geodyn.mit.edu

Not all those who wander are lost. -- J.R.R. Tolkien